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I am adamantly opposed to SB 1529 Engrossed. Underhanded moves like granting 

the OHA, or anyone else power to make these decisions, inside a bill that’s original 

intent is completely unrelated is why no one trusts our government. The director of 

OHA/ODE, or anyone else should not have that kind of power. It’s been proven these 

organizations are corrupt and play into whoever is feeding them financially. Also, 

making Sudafed available with identical a GOOD idea, just not all the other garbage. 

Thank you! 


